
June 16, 2022 

We, the many residents of Masada II, are very much appreciated to Rabbi Aron 

Weinberger, for his great efforts to rebuild our beloved synagogue Dez (koil 

Eliyahu), nearby. 

This is the shul we are praying for many, many years, it is in very bad shape, the 

building is falling apart. Also, the Mikvah is old. 

This is the Only shul around these few blocks. We don’t drive on shabbat. 

Please help us to get this approved ASAP so we can enjoy the greatest city on 

earth, Miami beach. 

Your help is greatly appreciated 

 

Very truly yours 

The many residents of 

Masada II 

3737 Indian Creak 

Miami Beach, FL 
 


